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University authorities before the McGill Celebrations.

I am also informing him privately that I have asked you 

to have the matter discussed during the Celebrations, if 

you can see your way to do so. I am writing to Sir Robert 

Falconer by this mail to tell him what we have had to settle 

with regard to Furse’s visit.

Yours very sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B


